
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
Contact:  Town Manager’s Office 
 
Phone:  603-424-2331 
 
 

Souhegan River Local Advisory Committee (SoRLAC)  
Representative Position Available 

MERRIMACK, NH – (October 19, 2023) - The Town of Merrimack is seeking a 
representative for membership that is currently available on the Souhegan River Local 
Advisory Committee (SoRLAC).  SoRLAC members must reside in New Hampshire and 
may represent a broad range of interests including local government, business, 
conservation interests, recreation, agriculture, and riparian landowners (those who own 
property adjacent to the river).  For more information about this committee, please visit 
the following link: 
https://www.nashuarpc.org/about_nrpc/committees_and_related_organizations/souhe
gan_river_local_advisory_committee_(sorlac).php . If you are interested in applying for 
a position, please submit a letter of interest that includes your qualifications, personal 
characteristics, length of residency, previous positions held, either elected or appointed, 
and intent or experience related to the position to:  

Town of Merrimack 
Attn: Committees 

6 Baboosic Lake Road 
Merrimack, NH 03054  

 
  

For more information on the Souhegan River Local Advisory Committee, please 
contact the Town Manager’s office at 603-424-2331. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you! 
 

-END- 
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